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To Whom It May Concern: I and my wife are long-time policyholders/members of Blue Cross. I object to 

the proposed sale to Elevance as not in our best interests, as we're well satisfied with the non-profit Blue 

Cross "as is" and know that the interests of the stockholders of the "for profit" Elevance will then take 

priority. In the event that the sale does occur, we also object to the proceeds being distributed to any 

"foundation", based in Baton Rouge, the purpose and operation of which is vague and not directly related 

to the mission of Blue Cross. If any of the sales proceeds are directed other than to the Blue Cross 

members, such should be to charities or "foundations" selected by each member, as I have my own 

preferred "foundations" and "charities" to support, in and knowing my community and its needs. 

 


